BOROUGH  OF  MONTGOMERY

EMERGENCY  MANAGEMENT  AGENCY
Dennis M. Gruver, EMA Coordinator,   553 School House Road,  Montgomery,  Pa.  17752

Telephone: 570-547-6777 - Cell phone:  570-419-2873 - email:  ema61@windstream.net
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Borough EOC:  570-547-1671 - Fire Hall EOC:  570-547-1380

Les Gruver, Administrative Assistant  -  Telephone 570-547-1130 – cellphone 570-220-8513 - email: lgruver1@windstream.net.
INTERNET  WEBSITE:   www.montgomeryboroughema.org
June 1, 2017

The regular monthly meeting of the Borough of Montgomery Emergency Management Agency will be held:

THURSDAY,  JUNE 8, 2017 - 7:00 PM
DENNIS  GRUVER   will provide the refreshments.

NOTES FROM OUR EMA COORDINATOR, DENNIS GRUVER
Thank you to all who were able to attend the Emergency Preparedness Day 2017 at the Allenwood Prison on Thursday, May 18.  We had a good showing of equipment and handed out a lot of pamphlets relating to weather safety. Thanks to Ryan for setting up the amateur radio equipment and making contacts throughout the nation.  Also thank you to our members who were prepared to set up for the Memorial Day Services at the Montgomery Park on Monday, May 29.  Unfortunately the rain changed our plans for this year.  Let's hope that next year will be bright and sunny. 

Swift Water Team training is being held Tuesday nights after radio test.  Greg will message our Swift Water Team and the Support Team as a reminder each week.  This a very important part of our service to our residents and the public.  Please help out if you can. 

It will soon be time for our only fund raiser of the year.  JULY 3, 2017, will be the Montgomery Fireworks and as always our organization will set up lighting and communications for this event. 

The most important part of the July 3 evening is our food stand at the park with Hot Dogs, Soda, Water and Chips to sell to the public.  Also, something new will be added this year.  This food stand helps us pay several months rent on our equipment building.  At our meeting we will determine the time for our members to be at the park to open the stand.  We need all of the help we can get to make this event a success.  Please help out.  Since our regular EMA meeting is next week already, I would like to know by then who may be available to help. 
See you at the meeting:                                                                         DENNIS 

